
 

Circular number: 2015-27 Contact: Dan Amar –Head of Market Operations 

Date: October 23, 2015 Telephone: 877-473-9989 

 
 
 
 

Subject: RSS Feed 
 
The purpose of this Market Information Circular (MIC) is to announce a new offering to ISE 
members for the communication of opening width exemptions.  Starting Monday, October 26, 
2015, ISE will offer the ability to receive these notifications via an RSS Feed. 
 
Currently, ISE sends approved opening width exemptions out to members that subscribe via 
ISEAlerts, our Instant Messaging Communicator.  Width exemptions, along with other 
notifications sent throughout the day that apply to ISE, ISE Gemini or both, will continue to be 
sent out through the ISEAlert application.  ISE will compliment this offering by also 
communicating width exemptions pre-market via an RSS Feed. 
 
Additionally, ISE will make available on a separate feed the relief granted on bid / ask differentials 
for specific products when that relief is granted for an extended period of time.  
 
The RSS Feeds are available on ISE’s website under Member Feeds in the Quick Links box, 
located in the lower right corner of the page. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Market Operations at helpdesk@ise.com or by calling 
877-473-9989. 
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